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           No. 110-18 
The nationwide Level 3 epidemic alert will be extended to June 28, 
AEA has adopted relevant measures in response to the said change 
On June 7, 2021, in order to respond the announcement extending the nationwide Level 

3 epidemic alert to June 28 issued by CECCC, AEA restates that the fines for the cases of 

violations against the home quarantine regulations, business suspensions or gathering 

regulations will be enforced actively, and AEA also ordered the branches to take the 

following measures to implement the epidemic prevention policies of the government: 

1. Giving priority to the enforcement of the cases of epidemic regulation violations. 

2. The on-site report dates of other enforcement cases shall all be postponed until the 

expiration of the Level 3 epidemic alert. If the obligor has financial difficulties to 

pay the fine in a lump sum payment during the epidemic prevention period, the 

branches shall implement a lenient enforcement measure or provide care referral 

services to help the obligor to get through the tough period. 


